
Meeting Notes – Jan 22, 2019 

 

Today our Program speaker was Jacqueline Burgess from the Child Advocacy 
Center.  She covers Randolph and Chambers Co.  She discussed her experiences 
within her time in the job.  Explained their funding as a nonprofit and informed us that 
there are many cases they can’t get to due to limited funding.    
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